
State Representative, 19th District 
 

>> Hello I'm Jim Walsh, a steep representative in Olympia for the nineteenth district, including
parts of Cowlitz county but not Kalama.  Kalama is our neighbor. And I am encouraged by the
department of ecology's draft second supplemental EIS. I encourage people who are speaking on
this matter to look at the draft. We have to be consistent and rational. And how we evaluate
environmental impacts of industrial projects or really any projects we consider state. In order to see
that consistent perspective that we need to look appropriately at this project at the global carbon
impacts. What this project will do is improve the global carbon footprint of the industries around
the world. It is a net green projects. And that is a good thing not only for the economy of Cowlitz
County a good thing for everyone on the globe. And I must say, I'm a little this appointed and some
of the overall rhetoric and attacks and comments here. Please stay rational, stay based in science and
facts. And read the second supplemental. This is a good project for Cowlitz County, for the globe
and for Washington. Thank you. 


